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February 17, 2005 
 
 
 
TO: Council Members 
 
FROM: Tod Satterthwaite, Mayor 
 
RE: Appointment to the Historic Preservation Commission 
 
 
 
 
It is my pleasure to recommend the following appointment for your approval: 
 
To the Historic Preservation Commission: 
 
Mary Stuart       404 E. Washington 
 
Ms. Stuart is currently the History and Philosophy Librarian and professor of 
Library Administration at the University of Illinois.  She has been at the U of I 
library in various capacities since 1978.  She received a Masters in Library 
Science from the U of I in 1978 and an ABD in History in 1998.  She is a long 
time resident of Urbana who has a strong interest historic preservation.  If 
approved her term will expire on June 30, 2007. 
 
 
 
 


